
Subject: 2003-2007 Financial Plan Meeting Wed. Feb. 12,
Date: Fri, 14 Feb 2003 10:40:00 -0800

From: "Ernie Crist" <ernie_crist@dnv.org>
To: "Mayor and Council - DNV" <Council@dnv.org>, "Directors Team" <managecomm@dnv.org>

CC: "FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Mayor and Council. 

Council was ill advised in conducting the Draft 2003 - 2007 Financial Plan meeting at 5 pm
last Wednesday Feb 12.

Although the meeting was for Council and staff discussion only, it was still open and of
interest to the public. It is after all their money we are discussing. To hold such a meeting
at 5 pm when the majority of people are just getting home from work and/or are eating their
supper is surely not very considerate or effective.   

I hope that in future we can find a more convenient time unless of course we want to convey
the message that we don't want people to be there. 

Ernie Crist 
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